

CHICAGO FIRE DEPARTMENT CITY OF CHICAGO

December 23, 2014

Venecia G. Serrano 7738 W. Foster Ave Chicago, Illinois 60656

Dear Mrs. Serrano:

Thank you so much for taking the time to write a check to me in memory of your son Fidel Jr. Your generous gift of five hundred dollars. The City of Chicago Ethics rules forbids us from accepting any amount of money or gifts over twenty five dollars. I am returning the enclosed checks per the Board of Ethics rules, Check # 1224 to Elizabeth Crowe for \$500.00.

The work we do is a benefit for all members and their families and our compensated by the City of Chicago's Fire Department. Both Bill and I have enjoyed working with you and your husband over the past two years in preparing these applications for your son Fidel Jr. to the Public Safety Officer's Benefits, (PSOB) and the State of Illinois Court of Claims.

I will be in touch to up-date you on your application with the Public Safety Officer's Benefit (PSOB). Have a Wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth J. Crowe, LCSW

Coordinator of Human Relations

Elyabeth of Crowl

Chicago Fire Department

cc: Steve Berlin

Executive Director/ Board of Ethics

